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The President’s Corner 
by Mickey Breunig, President -LMAC

Michael Breunig
mbreunig@windstream.net

Other than the occasional nice day, the flying season is over for most of us. We still 

have meetings with planning for next year. The first event of the new year will be the 

Numb Thumbs event.

The Numb Thumbs event will be held on New Years Day, January 1st. We will have 

this event on New Years Day no matter what the weather. We hope for but don’t 

count on nice weather for the event. It will start around 10 am and last as long as 

long as everyone wants it to. We will have hot chili and hot dogs. It is always 

possible that the buns for the hot dogs may freeze as they did a few years ago but 

with that, we learned to keep them warm, so I don’t think that will be a problem 

again. The chili should be ready about 11:30 and there is always plenty. Its always a 

lot of fun and it gives everyone an opportunity to come out to the field even during the 

winter weather season. I hope that you all can make it.

We will not be having a meeting this month but will resume with the meetings on the 

typical schedule with the second Thursday in January.

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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107 Paid Members

Future Airfield Maintenance  Accrual Account .

$0.00 Money went to Runway Repair

Educational Savings Account Balance.

$622.13

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in 

Fayette County School programs.

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

Treasurer’s Report 
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Minutes of November 14,2019 Meeting
By Jim Newberry

 The monthly meeting of the Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) in October 

was not officially closed and continued on November 14, 2019 at 7pm.

 This meeting centered on the election of officers for 2020.  George Kissik

volunteered to be nominated for club secretary as Jim Newberry elected to not 

run again.   In addition, Paul Bail is stepping down as club VP.  Gary Hyde 

volunteered to be elected as his replacement.  Gary Hyde made a motion to 

elect the officers as a slate.  Dave Price seconded and the motion was 

approved.  The officers were elected by a vote of the members present.

 There was no treasurer report for this month.

 The official November meeting was called to order by Mickey at 7:12pm.

 Mike Lambert reported that there were no known safety issues.

 Mickey Bruenig made a motion to accept the meeting minutes from the October 

10 meeting   Paul Bail seconded and the minutes were approved by vote of 

members present.

 Gary Hyde reported that the flag pole has not been fixed yet.  He has that 

responsibility.

 Joe Woods reported that our swap meet was a success.  The club netted a total 

of $1,485 for the treasury.

 Dan Thompson made a presentation on the EAA Young Eagles program.  This 

program teaches kids about building models and flying.  Dan is looking for 

volunteers to help him.  Gary Hyde and John Royalty have volunteered to help.  

If you are interested in learning more, contact Dan.  The club will support this 

program.

 There will be a Numb Thumbs Flying Event on January 1, 2020.

 Jeff Cummings discussed training plans for 2020.  Instead of the club furnishing 

trainer planes, each student will be responsible for providing their own plane.  

The club will have a few transmitters to use with the student transmitters as 

buddy boxes.

 The members present decided that there will not be a club meeting in 

December.

 Motion to adjourn was made by Mickey Bruenig at 8:24pm, seconded by Lee 

Wright  and approved by vote of members present.
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Blast from the Past
by David J. Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage modeling 

magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances that have 

taken place in our hobby. For some it will bring back memories, for 

newcomers it will present a piece of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement from the December 1930 issue of Junior 

Mechanics & Model Airplane News (Vol. III, No. 6) for the scale model of 

the DO-X from A.A.C. Model Aircrafters. Not a flying model, but built from 

balsa, Japanese tissue, and dope. Based on inflation, today the model 

would cost $61.64. According to Wikipedia, “the Dornier Do X was the 

largest, heaviest, and most powerful flying boat in the world when it was 

produced by the Dornier Company of Germany in 1929”.

Hope Santa brings you lots of RC goodies – Merry Christmas!

.
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President -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Gary Hyde

Secretary -George Kissick

Treasurer -Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Mike Lambert                 mikeandme1081@yahoo.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -Jeff Cummings jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2019 Club Officers

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Thursday, January 9, at 7:00 PM

Meeting Location: 

Morning Pointe Senior Center

150 Shoreside Drive

Lexington, KY

Visitors are Welcome !!


